
Dear Sirs, 
I am writing to express my full endorsement and support of Representative John Edward's bill H7060 to 
protect and preserve the Sapowet Marsh Wildlife Management Area, as well as it's shoreline and 
adjacent coastal waters from encroachment by any activities other than recreation. This area is a 
beautiful and fragile ecosystem which requires continual diligence on our part to keep it as pristine and 
undisturbed as possible for current and future generations. I strongly urge you to support this bill and to 
help ensure its passage. 
Respectfully, 
Jay P. Edwards 
Member of Tiverton Town Council 

 


